To: General Education Task Force II
From: Ed Shannon, Chair

Re: Addendum to Minutes of June 25 Meeting

Date: July 12, 2013
Much of the conversation of June 24th addressed what we saw as oversight problems revealed through the GECCo reports. These problems struck the Task Force as significant. While oversight dominated the day’s conversation, clearly there are and will be other aspects of the current General Education program that need addressing. The following, from Provost Beth Barnett, is the college policy as relates to some of these concerns:

“The Vice Provost for Curriculum and Assessment has decanal responsibilities for general education.   He is charged with overseeing the quality of the program through assessment of student learning goals and outcomes.  He also receives appeals from students related to general education (e.g. grades and course waivers). Finally, the Director of FYS reports directly to the Vice Provost.  However, each School has maintained responsibility for individual courses required in general education (i.e. CRWT, Readings in Humanities, Social Issues) and broader requirements that do not reach the category level (i.e. History, Math, Science).  The oversight of these courses resides in an individual school and falls to the dean of the individual school to oversee.” 

